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Fulton County Schools Annual Parent Perception Survey 
Frequently Asked Questions 

 
The Fulton County Schools Annual Perception Survey is an essential tool for stakeholders (students, staff, and 
parents/guardians) to provide feedback to FCS. This process offers various perspectives on critical issues and 
allows the voices of different groups to be heard. 
 
When can I take the survey? 
The survey will be open from Wednesday, October 16th at 8:00 AM through Friday, November 22nd at 11:59 
PM. 
 
Is the survey anonymous? 
All survey responses are anonymous and confidential.  
 
How can I take the survey? 
The survey is being administered digitally. You can complete the survey using any device: computer, 
smartphone, tablet, etc.  
 
Will the survey be available in multiple languages? 
Yes. The survey is available in over 40 languages through the survey platform. 
 
How long will it take to fill out the survey? 
The survey should take about 25 minutes to complete.  
 
What should I do if I have students in multiple schools? 
It is important to gather parent/guardian feedback. A parent/guardian should fill out one survey for each 
school where they have a child attend the district. We request that each parent/guardian of a student fill 
out the survey. 
 
How will Fulton County use the results from the survey? 
Fulton County Schools values feedback from our stakeholders. After administration, the district will publish 
summarized reports. We will analyze the data for emerging themes on strengths and areas for growth. This 
will eventually be incorporated into the district’s Balanced Scorecard. 
 
 

For more information, contact the Department of Program Evaluation 
programevaluation@fultonschools.org  
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